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ADDENDUM 001

Dune Walkovers

19-B0021
August 28, 2018
A pre-bid meeting was held on August 23, 2018. Those in attendance were:
Johnny Sellers Sellers General Construction
Patty Crawford Springhill Construction
Elliot Smith Cade Construction
Mark Patterson Henleys Construction

The following questions have been asked and answered:

1. The prints call for Trex for the decking. I think I remember it being said in the meeting
that it was to be treated wood. Please verify that the decking is treated wood.
A. The decking should be treated 2x6.

2. Are there any other Trex products in the walkovers, the post caps for example?
A. No Trex on any walkovers. ‘

3. Should we use 5/4 deck boards or 2x6?
A. Treated 2x6

4. Are we to build back in the existing footprint? For example, should the orientation of the
walkway coming in to the seating area match existing or the prints?
A. The walkways should be built back to the same footprint of the existing walkover, but

will have all the attributes of the print. '

The following is information brought out in the pre-bid:

1. 13" South walkover deck itself should only be replaced.
2. There is no shower at 2804 North.

3. 10™ Avenue South no grab rails are needed.

4. Highland way, no sidewalk

Thank you for your interest in this project.
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Ruth Burleson/Buyer
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